
 
This is to inform all interested parties that the admission of new students for Diploma and Bachelor of 
Arts in International Studies has been brought forward to May 2013 and not September 2013 as earlier 
indicated.  Those who wish to apply are kindly requested to do so as soon as possible. Those who had 
applied earlier need not re-apply. 


